
Dear Families and Caregivers, 
As educators, we are required to enroll in continuing
education courses to maintain our teaching licensure.
Recently, I took a course with Learners Edge and
discovered this resource, specifically designed to share
information from the course with families and caregivers.
Please read and share with others!

Do you know?

www.LearnersEdge.com

Information on this resource is from Course 731: Mindsets Matter and the course textbook: Ricci, M.C. (2017). Mindsets
in the classroom: Building a growth mindset learning community. Waco, TX: Prufrock Press.

https://www.learnersedge.com/?utm_term=learners+edge&utm_campaign=Brand&utm_source=adwords&utm_medium=ppc&hsa_tgt=aud-453322734609:kwd-3367652702&hsa_grp=39748169258&hsa_src=g&hsa_net=adwords&hsa_mt=e&hsa_ver=3&hsa_ad=303416927731&hsa_acc=1570617608&hsa_kw=learners+edge&hsa_cam=728109984&gclid=CjwKCAjw-OHkBRBkEiwAoOZql_ylSgXqYisFxvL34cgYoqSsquDXWFNgN7tUin1l6a9QgintkyejrRoCfFgQAvD_BwE
https://courses.learnersedge.com/courses/dl/social-emotional-learning/Mindsets-Matter/731?content=&grade=&credits=&format=&partner=&srch=&nat=false

